
From: Member Service <brlbrown@aol.com>
To: Danny VaratDannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov

mayorheyward@aol.commayorheyward@aol.com
Date: 1/16/2018 1:26:44 PM

Subject: Request a speaker for seniors program

 
Good afternoon Mr. Varat,
 
I trust this message finds you well. It was a pleasure speaking with you last week about a speaker for a senior program in Charleston 
County. I wanted to follow up with the information you requested is below:
 
The name of the event is: "The Heart of Our Community" a golden age luncheon
 
Date: February 14,2018
 
Time: 12 noon
 
Address:  Wesley Memorial United Methodist Church ( Family Life Center)
5412 Highway 165 Hollywood, South Carolina 29449
 
 
 
Any additional questions please call me 843-906-1127 brlbrown@aol.com or Mayor Heyward 843-889-3222 mayorheyward@aol.com
 
Thank you in advance.
 
Sincerely,
 
Representative Robert Brown
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